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Regulatory Alert - Mexico 
Full accreditation now obtained to test and approve 

under NOM-EM-016-SCFI-2015 
 

Further to PCS’ Regulatory Alert released on 27th October 2015, Mexican test laboratories 

and Certification Bodies have now received full accreditation to test samples and file Type 

Approvals under the Mexican emergency standard NOM-EM-016-SCFI-2015, which applies 

to all devices which operating on the frequency bands 2400-2483.5MHz, 5725-5850MHz and 

902-928MHz.  

 

PCS understands that there is no impact to the lead-time of the certification process and 

there are no changes to the process itself. Nevertheless, due to an increase in laboratory 

fees, there will be a small increase to the overall certification costs for new Type Approval 

applications filed in accordance to NOM-EM-016-SCFI-2015.  

 

There remains no impact to any devices Approved in accordance with the previous NOM-

121-SCT1-2009 before October 19th 2015. All such Approvals will remain valid and import 

can continue. Furthermore, Renewal applications can still be filed for Approvals issued under 

NOM-121-SCT1-2009. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

Page 2 of 2  Doc ref: RU1601011 

 

For additional information regarding this alert, please contact: 

Phil Theodosiou 

Product Compliance Specialists 

Email: phil@productcompliancespecialists.com  
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